
Please join the UC Santa Barbara’s Early 
Childhood Care and Education Services 
and the MultiCultural Center in welcoming 
the Monarchs back to their overwintering 
habitat. A family-oriented day of fun and 
learning is planned with hands-on activities, 
games, presentations, and performances, all 
connected to the fascinating and inspiring 
world of the monarch butterfly!

Sunday, Nov 20, 2022, 12-2pm
Orfalea Family Children's Center

RSVP at Shoreline

Dia de la 
Monarca
Dia de la 
Monarca

IMPORTANT NOTES FOR VISITORS:
•  Those who do not feel well, or have tested 

positive for COVID within the week prior to 
the event, are asked to stay home.

•  Kids (and adults) who wish to wear butterfly 
wings/costumes are encouraged to do so!

•  Parking is limited—car-pooling is encouraged.
•  NO pets, please!

Children's Event
THE UCSB EARLY CHILDHOOD CARE & EDUCATION SERVICES

AND MULTICULTURAL CENTER PRESENT


